
FRAUDULENT PAYMENT NOTICE 
Attention customers of South Durango Sanitation District and Loma Linda Sanitation District.   We 
have been made aware of fraudulent emails going out to some of our customers and their payment 
processing companies. The email states that you need to change your ACH banking information 
immediately because the current account at Alpine Bank is under review for financial auditing 
purposes.  The banking information for South Durango Sanitation District and Loma Linda 
Sanitation District has NOT been changed.  We are investigating this situation and if there are 
any changes, we will notify you through an email to contact our billing department for updated 
banking information.  Do not change anything with your EFT or ACH payments banking 
information for either South Durango Sanitation District or Loma Linda Sanitation District. 


